
 

 

 

 

Trust Funds Minutes  

July 7, 2016 

Peter Twomey Youth Center   

 

Attendees:  Tom Hartnett, Joe Twomey, Leslie Wickfield 

 

Sign Bills 

Review request from the GDRHS for grant from Waters Fund for Chromebooks.  It was agreed that the Waters 

would provide half the grant ($32k) this year. 

 

Listened to request from Principal James Lin for guest speaker for a GDMS assembly, requesting additional 

$1500 to this year’s Lecture Fund.  Request approved. 
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